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Dear families, 

 

Welcome to the new school year!  Myself and all the 

staff have been so pleased to see our pupils during this 

first week.  We would like to assure you that we are 

doing all we can to ensure the children are happy, 

safe and feel secure as they adapt to school life 

again.  We all continue to be focus on providing the 

best possible care for the children at the same time as 

ensuring a safe working environment for all our staff. 

 

Thank you for following our guidance and procedures 

that we have put in place for the safe return to school.   

Please could you ensure that you check gate 

location, drop off and collections timings for your 

children ready for next week. 

 

The children have all started our new school topic 

“Make me a Superhero!” and have been learning 

about resilience, strength and understanding of their 

feelings and the feelings of others.  This topic will 

continue throughout Term 1 with lots of fun and 

exciting learning. 

 

To celebrate us all being absolute superheroes, we will 

have a dressing up day on Thursday 22nd October. 

Your child can come dressed as a Marvel-type 

superhero but anything goes, so superhero princess, 

princesses, pirates etc are all fine as well!  

 

We understand that the past months will have been 

challenging for many families. If you would like to talk 

to us about your child and any concerns you have 

about how they are coping with their return to 

school, please contact your child’s class teacher via 

Miss Agg.  

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Davis 
 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

October 

8th  Individual School Photos 

(a.m) 

22nd Last Day – Term 1 – 

Superhero non-school 

uniform 

23rd  INSET DAY 

 

November 

2nd Start of Term 2 
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